October 22, 1988

Mr.OBrfan: Hafrry:

Di reotodr,U Pacifiic Area

U.S. Dept. of the Interior
300 A-Mgana Blvd., Rm. €305
Hono%lu',l'c%:c 96850
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e
ecia anagement Ar @ Petition (86~13)
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Tax Map Key No. 8-4-13:18 Lt ¥
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We BAVY "Ba 324 your letter of October 16, 1986, and a copy of
parking Fer 6-07 relating to Hale .0,Ba'oponopono Schoal.
SPeéigéggglzépﬁH§g$§iti—gurpose R 11d1ing des?gn, E@ggaeWage gf%posal
connection to your system and the use of the National Park's parking
lot all meet with your agreement and are compatible with the Park's
plafiey

Plégée be advisedzthat-a copy of the letter and the permit have
been transritted to the Planning Commissioners for their information
andtwillrbeva part of the official file on the petition.

Sincerely,

20p 4L

ALBERT LONO LYMAN
Planning Director

CRK :1kt
cc: Planning Commission w/enclosures

Belt, Collins & Associates
Kam Schools Bishop Estate
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United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

PACIFIC AREA OFFICE

300 Ala Moana Blvd., Box 50165
IN REPLY REFER TO: Room 6305

Honolulu, Hawaii
L7621(PAAR) onolulu, Hawaii 96850

October 16, 1986

County Planning Commission
c/o Belt Collins & Associates
606 Coral Street, 1lst Floor
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Sirs:

I have been in contact with planners for Kamehameha Schools regarding
their proposed Hale o Ho'oponopono School since its inception.

They have incorporated our suggestions regarding design, roof line,
and color. Further, we are able to handle sewage load anticipated
by this development. Use of Pu'uhonua o Honaunau National Historical
Park parking lot seems workable for the foreseeable future.

The education programs of Kamehameha Schools at this site is compatible
with the interpretive programs of the park.

Sincerely,
e el

Bryan Harry
Director, Pacific Area

Enclosure (1tr to BLNR dtd 8/21/86)
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United States Department of the Interior 0CT 15186
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

PU'UHONUA O HONAUNAU NATIONAL HISTORICAL PARK
PUUKOHOLA HEIAU NATIONAL HISTORIC SITE
HONAUNAU, KONA, HAWAL! pa728

IN REPLY REFER TO: (808} 328-2328
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BELT, COLLINS & ASSOLIATES

August 20, 19886

PERMIT NO. 86-07

I, _Ninia Richardson » Director of Hale o Ho'oponopono

School, request permission to let our eleven staff members park
their vehicles in the mauka parking lot of the Park's Visitor
Center from September 3, 1986 t'o June 15, 1991, during school

hours.

We agree that the National Park Service is in no way responsible
for damage to the vehicles, and we will follow park rules and

regulations.

Applicant

Y ne/50 ’

Date
Request approved [< ]
Disapproved [ ] 7
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